
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

    Obviously, knowing who the members of this committee are, it is probably a futile effort to try 

to convince you to vote against this awful bill. But, I feel like it is my duty to do so anyway.  

 

     I strongly urge you to vote against Senate Bill 941, due to the fact that it will do NOTHING 

to prevent gun violence.  Criminals simply do not follow laws...they are criminals.  It is 

COMPLETELY unenforceable.  

 

     It is your job to represent the people, and a majority of the people in Oregon OPPOSE Senate 

Bill 941.  You should do the same.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Christopher Cochran 

Gresham, OR 

 


